
From: Sheelagh Duffin
To: Denna Tallia
Cc: Megan Piercey; Peter Westbrook
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] FW: Kiss and Ride
Date: Friday, November 20, 2020 4:06:11 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Hi Denna

Perfect. I had already sent the request to Megan for the signage review, why and that you
would report back to TSC on what work was necessary.

Megan can add your response to the item on the agenda.

Thanks.

Sheelagh

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 20, 2020, at 2:14 PM, Denna Tallia <Denna.Tallia@mississauga.ca>
wrote:

Hi Sheelagh,
 
I am not sure what the official procedure is to report back to TSC.  Can you tell me if my
email to Megan would suffice?
 
Thank you,
 
Denna
 
 
 
Hi Megan,
 
In response to the action items that were referred to the Transportation and Works
Department for review, City staff provides the following comments:
 
A comprehensive review was completed on Ogden Avenue to determine if the subject
roadway requires additional signage.
 
The review revealed several sign deficiencies in the vicinity of the three schools on
Ogden Avenue.
 
A limited amount of sign deficiencies require utility locates (stakeouts) in order to

8.11



accommodate the request; which will delay signage installation. The signage that can
be installed on existing posts will be arranged to be completed more rapidly.

Should you have any questions, comments or concerns; please contact me at your
convenience.

Thank you,
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Denna Tallia, C.E.T.
Traffic Operations Technologist | Traffic Management
T 905-615-3200 ext.4445 | F 905-896-5583
denna.tallia@mississauga.ca

City of Mississauga | Transportation and Works Department
Traffic Management and Municipal Parking Division

Please consider the environment before printing.

From: Sheelagh Duffin 
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 11:44 AM
To: Megan Piercey <Megan.Piercey@mississauga.ca>
Cc: Peter Westbrook 
 Denna Tallia <Denna.Tallia@mississauga.ca> Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] FW: Kiss 
and Ride

Hi Megan,

Would you kindly add this item to the TSC agenda for November 25 for information.

Thank you.

Sheelagh
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Sheelagh Duffin
Supervisor, Crossing Guards
T 905-896-5167| Fax 905-896-5166
sheelagh.duffin@mississauga.ca 

City of Mississauga |Transportation and Works
Traffic Management and Municipal Parking
3185 Mavis Road
Mississauga ON L5C 1T7
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Martin SR PS in order that Police enforcement can be requested. Considering the time
of year and that stakeouts might be required for some of the signs, would you kindly
have someone review the signage and report back to Traffic Safety Council on Denna’s
monthly report to TSC.

Peter also mentioned that he spoke with the Principal and she has a concern that there
is a small section on the roadway on the school side just south of the entrance
driveway where parking/stopping is allowed. At school entry and dismissal times when
vehicles are lined up waiting  to access school property, if vehicles are parked there it
impedes traffic flow on the street. She is wondering of it can be signed “No Stopping”.
If this is confusing, we would be happy to meet the Ops person you designate on site!

Thanks, Max. Happy Halloween!!

Sheelagh
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Sheelagh Duffin
Supervisor, Crossing Guards
T 905-896-5167| Fax 905-896-5166
sheelagh.duffin@mississauga.ca 

City of Mississauga |Transportation and Works
Traffic Management and Municipal Parking
3185 Mavis Road
Mississauga ON L5C 1T7

From: Peter westbrook 
Sent: 2020/10/26 11:00 AM
To: Sheelagh Duffin
Subject: Fwd: Kiss and Ride

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Marcotte, David" <david.marcotte@peelsb.com> 
Date: October 26, 2020 at 10:12:36 AM EDT
To: Westbrook Peter
Subject: Fw:  Kiss and Ride

FYI
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Dave Marcotte
Maintenance Services
905-279-4310 ext 1767

From: El Refaie, Jennifer <jennifer.elrefaie@peelsb.com>
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 9:02 AM
To: Marcotte, David <david.marcotte@peelsb.com>
Subject: Kiss and Ride

Hi Dave, 
Is there anyone with Mississauga Traffic Safety Council, or the
Peel Police, that I could connect with re: some support with
following Traffic laws?  I am still experiencing issues with
people pulling u-turns and being generally unsafe with respect
to Kiss and Ride rules.
Many thanks,
Jenn

Jennifer El Refaie
Principal
Allan A. Martin Sr. Public School
Phone: 905.278.6104
Fax: 905.278.4800
jennifer.elrefaie@peelsb.com 
www.aamartin.ca
@JennInPeel
NOTE:This e-mail message is intended for the named
recipient(s) above, and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under
applicable law.  If you have received this message in error, or
are not the named recipient(s), please do not read the content.
Instead, immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail
message.  Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited.  The Peel District School Board and sender assume
no responsibility for any errors or omissions in the content or
transmission of this email.

NOTE:This e-mail message is intended for the named recipient(s) above,
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt
from disclosure under applicable law.  If you have received this message
in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please do not read the content.
Instead, immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message. 
Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  The Peel
District School Board and sender assume no responsibility for any errors
or omissions in the content or transmission of this email.
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